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AI in support of official languages: [name of senior official] in the spotlight at the Official Languages Symposium
We are pleased to announce that [name and title of senior official] will participate as a panelist in the armchair discussion (webcast) as part of the Official Languages Symposium. This discussion will be an opportunity for [name of federal institution] to contribute to the advancement of discussions surrounding the use of emerging technologies in the context of official languages. We hope to see you there! 
The Official Languages Symposium is an annual event organized by the Official Languages Centre of Excellence at Treasury Board of Canada Secretariat held from November 17 to 21, 2025, under the theme “Artificial intelligence in support of official languages”.
Take part in the several activities for public servants. Virtual workshops and information sessions as well as an armchair discussion (webcast) await you!
For more details on the Symposium and how to register, visit the Symposium's GCwiki.
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